
Feedback on Library Censorship Policy 

Reform 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Library Board/Library Director's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Email: [Your Email] 

Subject: Feedback on the Library Censorship Policy 

Dear [Library Board/Director's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback regarding the proposed 

reform of the library's censorship policy. As a patron of the library, I believe that open access to 

diverse materials is essential for fostering a well-informed community. 

Firstly, I applaud the initiative to reassess the current censorship policy. Educational and literary 

resources should not be unduly restricted, as they play a crucial role in promoting critical 

thinking and cultural understanding. 

After reviewing the proposed changes, I have a few suggestions: 

• Implement a clear and transparent review process for materials that may be deemed 

controversial. 

• Encourage community involvement in discussions about censorship, offering a platform 

for diverse voices. 

• Provide training for staff on the importance of intellectual freedom and the potential 

impacts of censorship. 

It is my belief that these steps will not only strengthen the library's commitment to intellectual 

freedom but also enhance trust and collaboration within our community. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I look forward to seeing positive changes in our 

library's policies. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 



[Your Phone Number] 


